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The Panhandle Pathway expands and pushes south 

 

Work is now underway to extend the Panhandle Pathway south to Kenneth.  Kenneth is 

approximately ½ mile west of France Park and just south of U.S 24.  When complete, the 

Panhandle Pathway will cover approximately 21 miles.  All of this will be on 10 ft wide 

pavement.  It will cross over one river and 5 creeks and covers some of the most scenic 

land this area has to offer.  It will connect the communities of Winamac, Star City, 

Thornhope, Royal Center and Logansport, Indiana. 

 

If you’ve already been out on the trail, I am certain you share my feelings.  Walking, 

biking or rollerblading along the countryside is fun.  It is hard to explain the sensation of 

being out on the trail but easy to understand what I’m saying once you’ve experienced it. 

 

Haven’t been out on the trail yet?  I encourage you to do so and experience the Panhandle 

Pathway up close and first hand.  Don’t listen to others tell you about it.  Take some time, 

go out and see for yourself.  You won’t be disappointed.   

 

This is your trail.  The Panhandle Pathway is here for our neighbors and friends.  It’s here 

for all to use and enjoy.  We have already had visitors come here from outside the area 

and use the trail.  Others will be arriving once it’s done and word spreads.  This is truly 

an asset for our local area.  Panhandle Pathway:  An asset for us now and for our children 

in the years ahead. 

 

See you along the trail ! 

 

 

 

John Bawcum 

President, 

Friends of the Panhandle Pathway, Inc. 
 


